
Sacrament of the Sick 

 Available upon request 

Pastoral Care 

 If you or a loved one is admitted to the 

hospital contact us and also pastoral care 

at the hospital 

 To arrange for pastoral visits for the sick 

and homebound. This may include prayer 

and reception of the Eucharist 

Marriages 

 Schedule an appointment to discuss your 

forthcoming marriage 

 No wedding dates can be scheduled until 

after a meeting with the Pastor 

 An approved pre-marriage course is           

obligatory 

Baptism 

 Parents participate in a Baptism          

Preparation Class 

First Reconciliation (April 25, 2020) &      

First Communion (April 26, 2020) 

 Baptized children who are 7 years of age 

or older 

 Preparation classes have begun 

Confirmation 

 Baptized persons in grade 6 and older  

who have received the sacraments of   

First Communion and Reconciliation 

 Preparation classes begin on                       

January 26
th

, 2020 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults - RCIA 

 To learn more about the Catholic Faith or 

to become a Catholic. Begins each fall. 

Please Contact the Parish Office for Information on any of the Following: 

 Pope Francis has designated the 3rd Sunday of Ordinary Time as:  

‘Sunday of the Word of God’ 

Devoting a specific Sunday of the liturgical year to the word of God can enable the Church to 
experience anew how the Risen Lord opens up for us the treasury of his word and enables us 
to proclaim its unfathomable riches before the world. 

The relationship between the Risen Lord, the community of believers and sacred Scripture is 
essential to our identity as Christians. Without the Lord who opens our minds to them, it is    
impossible to understand the Scriptures in depth. Yet the contrary is equally true: without the 
Scriptures, the events of the mission of Jesus and of his Church in this world would remain   
incomprehensible. 

Regular reading of sacred Scripture and the celebration of the Eucharist make it possible for us 
to see ourselves as part of one another. As Christians, we are a single people, making our          
pilgrim way through history, sustained by the Lord, present in our midst, who speaks to us and 
nourishes us. A day devoted to the Bible should not be seen as a yearly event but rather a  
year-long event, for we urgently need to grow in our knowledge and love of the Scriptures and 
of the Risen Lord, who continues to speak his word and to break bread in the community of           
believers. For this reason, we need to develop a closer relationship with sacred Scripture;         
otherwise, our hearts will remain cold and our eyes shut, struck as we are by so many forms of 
blindness. (excerpt from Pope Francis’ Apostolic Letter for Instituting the Sunday of the Word of God) 

Pastor:  Fr. Philip Creurer 

Parish Office 

10555 50A Street 

Edmonton AB  T6A 2C8 

 (780) 468 4071     (780) 468 4081 

ar.edm@caedm.ca 

www.arparish.ca 

Office Hours: Monday to Friday 9:30 am- 4:00 pm  

Regular Mass Times 

Saturday  

4:00 p.m.  Resurrection 

5:30 p.m.  Assumption 

Sunday  

9:30 a.m.   Assumption             

11:00 a.m.  Resurrection 

12:30 p.m.      Assumption - Latin Mass 

Tuesday:   9:00 a.m.  Assumption 

Wednesday:  9:00 a.m.  Assumption 

Thursday:   9:00 a.m.  Resurrection 

 Friday:  9:00 a.m.  Resurrection 

   7:00 p.m.  Assumption 

Sacrament of Reconciliation - Confession - 30 minutes before weekday Masses 

Saturday 3:30 p.m.- 3:55 at Resurrection 

Sunday 9:00 a.m.- 9:25 at Assumption 

Rosary is prayed 30 minutes before Masses Tuesday through Thursday 

Adoration each Friday:  8:00 a.m.- Resurrection / 6:00 p.m. Assumption 

Parish Staff 

Business Manager/Pastoral Assistant:                    

Trish Underwood 

Pastoral Assistant: Nora Parker 

Reception & Admin Assistant:             

Maura Usher 

Accountant: Janette Kondra 

 

Parish Contacts 

Parish Council:           Rob Taylor     780-464-5621 

Liturgy:               Contact the office   780-468-4071 

Knights of Columbus: Dennis            780-469-9005 

CWL:                           Lorrie             780-468-4071 

St. Vincent de Paul:    Hildegarde     780-468-4071 

Church Locations 

Assumption Church is located at        9034 - 95 Avenue, Edmonton 

Resurrection Church is located at      10555 - 50A Street, Edmonton 

 

Twinned Parishes of 

Assumption and Resurrection 

Archdiocese of Edmonton 

 

Come, follow me 
As he walked by the Sea of Galilee,    
Jesus saw two brothers, Simon, who is 
called Peter, and Andrew, casting a 
net into the sea, for they were           
fishermen.  And Jesus said to them, 
“Come, follow me, and I will make you 
fishers of people.” Immediately they left 
their nets and followed him.” (Matt 4.18-20) 
 

3rd Sunday of Ordinary Time 

January 26, 2020 



Parish Announcements 
The funeral Mass for Frank Yuzyk will be 

held Saturday, February 1 at 11 am at               

Assumption church. 

 

WELCOMING DEACON ADRIAN TUMANDA 

Transitional Deacon Adrian will participate in 

our Sunday Masses over the next few months.   

Please welcome him and pray for him as he 

completes his priestly formation for the St. 

Paul Diocese. 

 

 
 

GIANNA CENTRE BLESSING                    

AND OPEN HOUSE 

The Gianna Centre, now operating out of the 

renovated Assumption rectory will be blessed 

by Archbishop Smith Thursday, January 30th 

at 3 pm.  Open house from 2:30 to 5:30 pm. 

 

PRESENTATION OF THE LORD, FEB 2 

Blessing of Candles 

This feast celebrates Christ, the light of all 

people, and recalls Jesus' presentation in the 

Temple. Parishioners are invited to bring a      

candle to be blessed during the Sunday  

Masses Only. 
 

PRAYERS FOR THE JOURNEY 

Please pray for our R.C.I.A. candidates and 

children preparing for Reconciliation, First 

Communion and Confirmation. 
 

TAIZÉ PRAYER AT RESURRECTION 

Sunday, February 9 at 7-8 pm 

Come and enjoy musical, meditative prayer 

with scripture, silence and songs of Taizé. 

Please call the parish    

office if you can help with 

hospitality or refreshments.  

 

PARISH DEMOGRAPHIC STUDY 

(All Masses Jan 25, 26) 

In order to help our parishes analyze our 

needs for 2020, we will be collecting           

information at all Masses January 25, 26. 

Please identify your age category before or 

after Mass today by placing an ‘X’ under the  

appropriate category for you and your          

children.  Thank you! 
                   

                             CATHOLIC WOMENS LEAGUE 

           MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 

The CWL annual membership 

drive will take place after each 

Mass at both Assumption and 

Resurrection parishes the first 

two weekends of February. 

Every woman aged 16 years and older is 

invited to join.   

The League contributes to the vitality of the 

church, family and community. Find out what 

it means to walk in friendship and  faith as 

we serve the church and  community. Your 

ability to serve and support the work of the 

CWL does not depend upon your attend-

ance at meetings. The membership fee is 

$30. Your place is among us. Step forward 

in faith and action.   
 

PARISH GRIEVING PROGRAM  

POSTPONED 

The Grief as a Journey, nine-week support 

program for those grieving a loss, scheduled 

to begin on January 28 has been postponed.          

The program will be offered in our parishes 

later in the year. For parishioners interested 

in participating in the program in the next 

few months, contact the following parishes: 

St. Theresa                          780-463-8646 

St. Thomas More                780-434-6313 

St. Agnes & St. Anthony    780-432-0611 

Mass Intentions—Assumption Parish 

Sat. Jan 25 5:30 pm Cliff & Helen Storey  
Sun. Jan 26 9:30 am All Parishioners 
Tues. Jan 28 9:00 am + Allan Pinkoski 
Wed. Jan 29 9:00 am   + Albert Borschneck   
Fri. Jan  31 7:00 pm Ed Hummel  

Mass Intentions—Resurrection Parish 

Sat. Jan 25  4:00 pm Alex & Brian Senio 

Sun. Jan  26 11:00 am  All Parishioners 
Thurs. Jan 30  9:00 am + Mary Wappel 
Fri. Jan 31  9:00 am + Gerry Barry  

      MEN OF INTEGRITY CONFERENCE 

January 31, February 1, Spruce Grove, AB 

Your Divine Mission 

Encounter, Empower, Evangelize 

Catholic Family Ministries invites all men to 

this year’s Men of Integrity Conference with 

keynote speaker and author, Deacon Larry 

Oney of the Archdiocese of New Orleans.            

For more information and to register, visit 

catholicministries.com 
 

LIVING IN THE WORD SEMINARS 

Explore books of Sacred Scripture from a 

Catholic perspective. Seminars are facilitated 

by Prof. Stéphane Saulnier from Newman       

College. 

The Book of Revelation 

Wednesdays 12:10 to 1 pm 

Newman Theological College 

10012 – 84 St. 

Contact:  Lorraine 780-392-2450 

reception@newman.edu 

The Gospel of Matthew 

St. Alphonsus parish 

11828 – 85 St. Edmonton 

Contact:  Kari 780-474-5434 

St.Alphonsus.edm@caedm.ca 

 
COFFEE SUNDAY AT ASSUMPTION 

February 2 
Parishioners are invited for refreshments and 

fellowship after the 9:30 am Mass 
next Sunday in the Assumption Hall.       
If you are able to help with set up or 
clean up please contact                                                        
 Ashley: 780-669-3236 or                                                                 
 ashleygrace3@gmail.com 

 

THE JOY OF SONG 

Friday January 31, 7 pm 

2
nd

 Annual Mennonite-Catholic Hymn Sing 

Lendrum Mennonite Church, 11210 59 Ave. 

Everyone is welcome to participate in this          

joyful celebration of familiar and 

lesser-known hymns and the  

stories behind them from both 

Catholic and Mennonite        

traditions. Admission is free and 

there will be refreshments and fellowship      

following the hymn sing.  

 
 DEVELOPMENT & PEACE                          

Lenten Workshop, February 8 
In response to Pope Francis' concern for the 

Amazon and its peoples, we are invited to 

heed the cry of the poor and the cry of the 

Earth through the testimonies of Indigenous 

and traditional communities who are        

struggling to protect the Amazon rain forests. 

You are invited to the Lenten Workshop on 

Saturday, February 8, 2020, at Newman 

Theological College (10012 84 St NW) from 

10:00 am to 3:00 pm In the spirit of Lent, we 

will share a frugal vegetarian lunch by         

donation. Please RSVP to Sylvianne Perry at 

nsperry@telus.net or call 780-462-2529.  

 

NEW BULLETIN FORMAT 

The bulletin has been simplified and is now 

published weekly.  For more news and info on 

local Catholic events please visit: 

Grandin Media:  www.grandinmedia.ca 

Quid Novum: ƘǧǇǎΥκκŎŀŜŘƳΦŎŀκǉǳƛŘ-ƴƻǾǳƳ 
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